
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNICATIONS FOLDER 

October 16th, 2018 
 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

PICTURE DAY IS COMING! 

PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES ARE COMING UP! 
(Schedule your appointment now) 

2018 HALLOWEEN PARADE GUIDELINES 
ST. GREGORY’S FOOD PANTRY COLLECTION (due Oct. 17th) 

PEP RALLY IS SCHEDULED FOR NOVEMBER 16TH. 
 

GREEN APRON CAFÉ NEWS 

NOVEMBER 2018 MENU 

NOVEMBER 2018 ORDER FORM (due by Oct. 23rd to avoid late fee) 
 

STUDENT COUNCIL NEWS 

BAKE SALE THIS THURSDAY! 
 

CLUB NEWS 

REFER TO 10-2 & 10-9 COMMUNICATION FOLDERS 

DRAMA CLUB “CHRISTMAS MUSICAL” STARTS TODAY!! 
 

PTA NEWS 

REMINDER:  PTA MEETING COMING UP! 

PTA MEETING STARTS @ 6:00 FOR THE CAP PARENT MEETING 
 

TRICK OR TRUNK 
 

There WILL be a Green Communication Folder today: 
 

INDIVIDUAL PICTURE ORDER FORM FOR THE YEARBOOK 

PEP RALLY FLYER (you must RSVP) 
 

WWW.STPSCHOOL.ORG 

 

http://www.stpschool.org/


SCHOOL NEWS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday, October 22nd 
 

Come with your best smile and 
 

Your order form! 

 

ALL STUDENTS ARE TO WEAR THEIR SCHOOL 

UNIFORM (no gym uniform)!! 

 

(There will be an opportunity later in the school year (Spring) 
for your child to have their picture taken wearing their “fancy 

clothes”)  

DON’T FORGET TO 
 

 



PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCE REQUEST 
 

Please sign up for the most convenient time for your family  

as soon as possible.  Please return this form to Patti Magnusson by 

 Friday, October 26th.   
 

Please Note:   12:30 p.m. dismissal on Friday, November 9th 

School (for students) is Closed on Monday, November 12th. 
 

Family Name: 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 Student Name ____________________________________________Grade___________ 

Student Name ____________________________________________Grade___________ 

Student Name ____________________________________________Grade___________ 
 

Parent Availability: 

 

 Friday, November 9th 

1:00 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. 

  _______Yes, I am available for a conference. 

  _______ No, I am not available for a conference. 

   

Monday, November 12th 

8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

 _______Yes, I am available for a conference. 

 _______No, I am not available for a conference. 

 

1:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

 _______Yes, I am available for a conference. 

 _______No, I am not available for a conference. 

 

Enrichment Teachers: 

Please specify the enrichment teacher you’d like to meet or speak with by circling the subject 

area: 
 

Advanced Math  Computer  Art Physical Education  Music      Library

 Spanish 
 

Identify any restrictions on the availability of parent(s) to attend conferences:      

 

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

For official Use Only:   Date received in the school office______________________________________ 

  



 

Ghosts and Goblins 
Parents and Friends 

 

You are invited to Saint Peter's Annual Halloween Parade 

Wednesday, October 31st, 2018 

From 1:00 p.m. to 1:45 p.m. 
 

 Children do not come to school in costume. They carry their costumes to school 
in a bag, and will return home the same way.  Costumes are to be simple, no make-up.  
All students are permitted to wear gym uniforms on that day. The children will put 
their costumes on over their gym uniform in the classroom. One prize will be awarded in 
each class for the best homemade costume.  If a pair or group is chosen winner, the 
children will share the prize. 
 

 We ask that you park on Forman Avenue. PLEASE DO NOT PARK in the school 
parking lot. Also, do not park on Atlantic Avenue school side, which is where the buses 
park at dismissal.   Weather permitting the parade route begins on Atlantic Avenue 
continues on Saint Louis then on Forman back to the parking lot. Parents are to remain 
behind caution tape. 
 

If inclement weather, you are invited to join us in the gym after the children 
have entered the school.  You are welcome to stand in the back or use the fourth 
bleachers on both sides of the gym.  Please do not cross the caution tapes.  
 

 For the safety and security of our students, children will be dismissed at the 
usual time of 2:15 p.m. No students will be dismissed from the festivities.  If mode of 
transportation will change, please send in a note with your child in the morning. 
 

 We look forward to seeing everyone.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

The Halloween Parade Committee 
  



Fall, 2018 

Dear Saint Peter School Families, 

 

 

Continuing a long tradition at Saint Peter School, we will be supporting Saint 

Gregory’s Food Pantry this year. During the year, we will be collecting 

donations of food and seasonal items. These donations will help to continue 

the work of Our Lord in our local community. Periodically I’ll send home a 

letter requesting a certain item for our current collection. These suggestions 

are simply reminders of items which are often requested and appreciated by 

many people. Other non-perishable food items are always welcome too. 

Perhaps your child would like to donate a favorite food choice which another 

child would certainly enjoy. Often stores advertise buy one get one free sales. 

You could keep one and send us the other. Maybe you shop in bulk and could 

send us one wrapped item from a package of a dozen. 

  

Our first request for this school year is cereal, oatmeal, or a breakfast item. 

All classes are glad to receive your donations as this is a school wide project. 

Send them in with your children. Collection deadline is Wednesday, October 

17th. 

  

Look for news about our Thanksgiving food drive in November. Thank you 

for your generosity and your help to do God’s work on earth. 

 

                                                                    

Sincerely, 

                                      

Mrs. Scotto 

 



  
  

Please R.S.V.P. AT signupgenius 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0a4ba9aa2fa4fd0-meet


GREEN APRON CAFÉ NEWS 

  



  



STUDENT COUNCIL NEWS 

    

                               

Bake sale this Thursday, October 18th! 

 
50 cents per item! 

                           

(Student Council Governors & Officers-don’t forget to bake a dozen 

peanut-free items, wrapped individually) 

                          



PTA NEWS 

REMINDER 
 

The General PTA meeting 
will be held on Monday, 

October 22ND  
starting at 6:00 p.m.in the 

cafeteria. 
 

*At least one member from each 
family is required to attend.  If 
you are unable to attend please 
call the office before Monday. 

Highlights of the meeting: 
 

  



 

Help your favorite student be 

“Safe, Strong and Free”… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

  

  

 

       Our school district is providing                

    CAP Training for Students to… 
 

 Prevent abuse and bullying 
 

 Be assertive without being aggressive 
 

 Learn self-protection strategies to keep 

them safe from sexual abuse, abduction 

and other potentially dangerous 

situations. 
 

 
 

Reinforce these strategies at home by 

attending the Parent Workshop 

                       
   

        We are asking parents  
to reinforce what their children are learning in 
the CAP classroom workshop  by attending a 

CAP parent workshop on: 
 

date: 
 

time: 
 

place: 
 

              “your participation will  

                  make a difference” 

 

October 22nd (PTA Meeting) 
 

6:00 – 8:00 
 

School Cafeteria 

 

NJ Child Assault Prevention (CAP) is a network of 21 County Offices  

and is a program of the NJ Department of Children  

and Families and is supported by your local school district. 

 

“Every year, NJCAP trains approximately 100,000 children and 15,000 adults statewide in 

self-protection strategies.   

If for some reason you are denying your child the opportunity to attend this workshop, you                                                             

must notify your student’s classroom teacher in writing by November 2nd. 

            Thank you. 

  Support the CAP movement to strengthen children, families and communities by  

visiting us at www.njcap.org and  

      “like”           us on Facebook at New Jersey Child Assault Prevention  

 

http://www.njcap.org/


 


